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Regulatory Update - Ecuador 
57-64GHz now permitted for use 

 
At the end of February 2016, the Ecuador Regulator, Agencia de Regulación y Control 

de las Telecomunicaciones (ARCOTEL) released Resolución 03-02-ARCOTEL-2016, in 

which changes to the Ecuadorian National Frequency Allocation Plan have been 

published. 

 

In the updated National Frequency Allocation Plan, ARCOTEL have allocated 57-64GHz 

for WLAN 802.11ad devices. As such, Type Approval applications can now be filed for 

devices supporting this technology. 

 

There are no further changes to note, however PCS will continue to follow up on any 

other possible developments. 
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